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The Reidville Volunteer Fire Depart-

ment will be holding their Annual 

Firemen’s Ball on October 19th start-

ing at 7:00 p.m. at the Reidville Com-

munity Hall. There will be a hot  din-

ner prepared by Ida Pinksen followed 

by a dance with music by Bill Bryant. 
The tickets will be $50.00 double or 

$25.00 single. For more information 

or tickets to this wonderful event 

please call any member of the fire de-

partment. 

The town of Reidville Council and 

Staff would like to thank all the riders 

that have complied with our request 

of not riding horses on the walking 

trail.  It has been noted that every-

one is now using the secondary trail 

as was asked! Thanks Again for your 

cooperation. 

FIREMAN’S BALL   HORSE RIDERS 

 RECREATION/50 + EVENTS  THANKSGIVING 

Knitting Circle:  The knitting circle 

will be begin Monday September 16th  

at 1:30 pm. 

 
Zumba: Cheyanne Barrett will be of-

fering Zumba at the Community Hall 

on Tuesday evening’s from 7:30-8:30 

beginning September 10th.  

 
Aquafit: This program is offered some 

mornings and some evenings at the 

Deer Lake Recreation Facility (check 

the schedule for times). Two session 

per week  per individual will be paid 

for any resident of Reidville who regis-

ter with the town office. 

 
Yoga: Carmelita Morgan will be offer-

ing Yoga at the Community Hall begin-

ning on Thursday, September 19th at 

6:45 pm. 
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The Reidville Council and Staff 

would 
like to extend Happy Thanksgiving 

wishes to all residents. 

 
The office will be closed on Mon-

day, October 14h in observance of 

Thanksgiving Day. Sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

 
The regular scheduled council 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

October 15th beginning at 7 pm 

due to the  

Thanksgiving holiday. 

http://reidvillenl.ca
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 The 51th Anniversary 

of the annual Humber 

Valley Agricultural 

Home and Handicraft 

Exhibition will take 

place on Friday, Sep-

tember 20th and Satur-

day, September 21st at 

the Hodder Memorial 

Recreational Complex 

in Deer Lake. 

A resident was recently 
walking the trail and 
noticed that someone 
had scorched numerous 
birch trees in an area 
along the river.  This is 
not only a fire danger 
but against the law. We 
will be keeping a close 
eye on this and if it con-
tinues it will be re-
ported to the Depart-
ment of Forestry. 

Hunting Season is upon us. 

Here are a few safety tips:  
If you like to walk in the 

woods,  Go hiking or berry 

picking be sure to check on 

local hunting season dates.  
During hunting season it's 

important to be visible in 

the woods. There's no bet-

ter way to be visible than 

by wearing bright orange - 

the color worn by almost 

all hunters. The best form 

of preparation is in the 

clothing you wear and the 

places you choose to go. 

BE SAFE!!!! 

 JUST IN TIME FOR 

THE HOLIDAYS!  

 
At the Reidville Commu-

nity Center, Saturday, 

November 30th from  

11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  

 
Vendors from previous 

years will be called within 

the next couple of weeks 

to confirm tables.  

Fire prevention week is 

being observed October 

6th to the 12th. The 

theme this year is “Not 

Every Hero Wears A 

Cape, Plan & Practice 

Your Escape”.  The Reid-

ville Volunteer Fire De-

partment has prepared a 

list of simple steps for fire 

escape which is attached. 

The town of Reidville 

council and staff would 

like to send out Birthday 

and Anniversary greeting 

to anyone celebrating this 

month!!!! We hope you 

have a fantastic day with 

well wishes for many 

more!!!! 

FALL FAIR      WALKING TRAIL    HUNTING SEASON 

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK      CHRISTMAS BAZZAR       GREETINGS 

CONGRATULATIONS SNOW CLEARING BIDS       ROAD  WORK       

The town of Reidville 

Council and Staff would like 

to congratulate Colleen 

Elms, Hilda Rumbolt, Lorna 

Curtis and Samuel Butt who 

have been hired under the 

Job Creation Partnership 

Program to build/renovate 

the shed/kennells! 
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EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

Information/call for 

quotes for snow 

clearing for town 

properties will be 

posted in next 

months newsletter.  

The department of Ag-

riculture will be doing 

some road work dur-

ing the fall up past 

cache rapids stables. 

We are asking that 

residents be careful 

when travelling that 

section of road.  


